
FEBRUARY SPOONBILL NEIGHBORS NEWSLETTER 

 
WELCOME NEW SPOONBILL NEIGHBORS 
 
Lesley Allegro 
 
By the way, do you know that we are a neighborhood social organization for everyone living in 
Marsh Creek? Do you live here? You too can be a member. Just email 
SpoonbillNeighbors@yahoo.com for information on groups and how to join. 

 

SPOONBILL EVENTS:  
Group members will be receiving invites for the events from the group leaders. You will be able 
to RSVP in response to that email. If you are interested in a group, please email 
SpoonbillNeighbors@yahoo.com for information on groups and how to join. 
 

• Dining Out for Couples - Dining Out for Couples will not be meeting in February.  
For more information on the group, email Ken Wasmer at kwasmer1@gmail.com 

• Stitch and Bitch- There will be no gathering in February. Next meeting will be 
Wednesday, March 12, from 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. RSVP to Jeannette 847-533-4788 or 
jlindenman@comcast.net 

● Book Club - The Spoonbill Neighbors Book Club is held the second Tuesday of 
each month. The next discussion will be on Tuesday, February 11, from 2-4p.m.  The 
selected novel is Code Name Helene by Ariel Lawhon.  Please contact Louise 
Nelson (lzn@mindspring.com) if you’d like to join the group. 

● GoGos 2.0 – GoGos February event will be a “Galentine’s Day: surprise! Plan on 
Tuesday, February 18, for lunch and a TBA in town. Group members will be receiving 
an email with details soon.  Contact diannehood@comcast.net if you are interested in 
joining girls out goofing off. 

● Happy Hour – The Happy Hour group is getting together again on February 7, from 

5 – 7 p.m. Bring an app to share as well as your favorite libation. Contact Lorri 

Maloney if interested in joining this fun group.   lmaloney58@gmail.com 

● Lunch Bunch – Lunch Bunch will be meeting again on Wednesday, February 19 at 

11:30 a.m. Interested? Contact Angela Siragusa staug15@gmail.com or Kris Brunke 

kris.brunke@gmail.com  

● Spoonbill Walkers – Due to overwhelming interest, the Walkers will be repeating 

the January walk in Palatka on Wednesday, February 5. Then, on February 25 at 

10:30 a.m., the group will be doing a Medicinal Plant walk with Denise Hagen as 
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their guide at Ft. Matanzas National Park. Interested in this group? Contact Sue 

Whittle for more information.  sue@whittle.com 

● Whiskey Group - Whiskey Lovers will be gathering on Wednesday, February 13, at 

5 p.m. for a pre-Valentine Tasting. Contact Mike Blaker  mike.blaker@gmail.com for 

details. 

● Wine Lovers – Wine Lovers will be meeting on Saturday, February 22 at 6 p.m. for a 

Wine “Love Stories” evening. Connect with Mark Turgeon to join this group and for 

more information.  turgeon.mark@gmail.com 

● Mexican Train – Couples evening Mexican Train is meeting on Tuesday, February 4 
at 7 p.m. Women’s daytime Mexican Train is meeting Tuesday, February 11 at 1 p.m. 
Please contact Penny Jones or Nancy Hill if you would like to join the train. 
dpjones02@gmail.com or sunrosefam5@icloud.com   

● Dining In – Dining In Group C will be meeting February 18. If interested in an 
intimate, fun and food filled evening email Meri-Kathryn at MKPeed@aol.com 

● Welcome Committee- No meeting scheduled for February. By the way, as one of 
the most important Spoonbill Neighbors Committees, this group continues to make 
our new neighbors feel at home and assist them in learning about Marsh Creek and 
St Augustine, by a friendly visit. Teams of two visit new neighbors monthly. If you 
would like to be a Welcome ambassador, there is room on the team. Please Email 
MKPeed@aol.com. 

 
FUN PICS FROM OUR JANUARY EVENTS: 
Thank you, Pink Ladies as we are now known by the staff of the Elk's Club, for supporting the 
first Go-Go event of the year. Bingo was fun and prizes were won by a few very lucky ladies. 
Just what will the Go-Go’s do next? Can’t wait to see ☺ !! 
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And more pics:  

 

 

And Pics from Dining In Group C 

What a fun, intimate way to get to know your neighbors. 

 

 

And that is a wrap for January and all the upcoming February events. Always something to do in 

the neighborhood if you want to get out and involved. What a great community. 

 

 


